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8 August 2019 

Mr. Timothy S. Cooper 

Reference: F-2018-01132 

Dear Mr. Cooper: 

On 19 July 2019, the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator received your 9 July 
2019 letter asking for the status concerning your 2 March 2018 Freedom of Information Act 
request. 

Please be assured that your request is still in process, and We are making every effort to complete 
it as soon as possible. As you are aware, We provided you with a previous estimated completion 
date of 27 June 2019 which expired. Therefore, We checked on the status and have been 
provided an updated estimated completion date of 13 March 2020, which is subject to change. If 
you have not received a response by 13 March 2020, please contact us. Meanwhile, We 
appreciate your patience and understanding While We continue to process your request. 

Sincerely, 

//.1/W 
Mark Lilly 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 
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